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Dated: May 09, 2025 

 

Important Notice: Extension of BE/BTech Application Deadline 

 

This is to inform all concerned that, due to the internet disruptions in several regions 

caused by the ongoing tensions between India and Pakistan, many candidates 

have experienced problems accessing the online platform and submitting their 

applications on time. In response to this, the deadline for applying to the BE/BTech 

programme at Thapar Institute has been extended to 11th May, 2025. 

Further updates, if any, will be communicated through website. For any urgent 

queries or concerns, please contact 18002024100 or email at 

admissions@thapar.edu. 
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